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Northbound and Southbound Kernan Boulevard Detours Planned for Drainage Work 

Jacksonville –  As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) Wonderwood 

Drainage Improvements project, detours will be in place to safely complete drainage work on 

Kernan Boulevard at McCormick Road starting Friday, January 4 at 7 p.m. through Monday, 

January 7 at 4 a.m. 

Northbound traffic on Kernan Boulevard will detour west on Atlantic Boulevard to St. Johns 

Bluff northbound. Southbound Kernan Boulevard will detour west on McCormick Road to St. 

Johns Bluff southbound. Message boards and detour signs will be in place along the route. 

J.B. Coxwell Contracting Inc. was selected to complete this $7.8 million improvement project in 

summer 2019, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

For up-to-date information regarding construction project, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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